
stanburn news

Our Wellbeing team have launched self regulation strategies for our children. Each

class will have a ‘Zones of Regulation’ area with support and strategies on how to

self-regulate. All staff have been trained in facilitating our pupils to make use of the

zones and our wellbeing team, Mrs Adamson and Mrs Chalk are always on hand too.
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A sample of the strategies

we use to help the children

regulate.



My favourite photo of the week.
Our staff love making learning fun. This photo
shows what we will do to make sure our children
engage in their learning. 

P.S. It is a frog on Mr Michael’s head!
Ms D’Souza

class assemblies
Class assemblies continued this week with Year

1 taking to the stage. 1 Poppy gave us a very

excited assembly on Dinosaurs whilst 1 Scarlet

told us all the things that made them special.

Attendance & punctuality
We have continued to improve our attendance and punctuality figures . As a  school our
attendance figures are higher than the national figures . We are continuing to work on reducing
the number of pupils coming late to school everyday.
Our attendance is currently 94.% But with your support we can  achieve  97% !

The  virtual  assembly every Friday is
still very popular. The children eagerly
await the announcement of the  class
with the best attendance and
punctuality .
2Coral, 5Amethyst and 6 Platinum
have all  had a 100% during the
Autumn term. 



girls’ football

On Wednesday 24th January the Girls’ Football team took part in their first
ever 7 a-side competition which ended up being their most successful one
yet! The girls were full of spirit in the wake of the competition and they
managed to transfer that spirit onto the field with three excellent
performances. The girls faced Roxeth in their first match but were unable to
capitalise on their chances and ended up losing 1-0. The girls picked
themselves up and dominated the second match against St Bernadette’s, led
by their captain Ameena, who showed amazing energy and created multiple
chances for Stanburn. Unfortunately that wasn’t enough to give Stanburn the
victory as they marginally lost 1-0. In the last game, the girls were determined
to make amends, and showed more composure which led to Jessica  finding a
great pass that Maryam was able to coolly slot in the back of the net. Despite
a lot a pressure from Priestmead in the last minutes and thanks to some great
saves from our goalkeeper Inaya, Stanburn were able to hold their nerves and
claim that vital 1-0 win! The Girls were delighted with the win which helped
them finish in 3rd place! To end the afternoon, the girls were also involved in a
3 way penalty shootout competition which the girls won with flying colours!
Well done girls!!!

Sporting Success!

Pupil feedback
The best thing about our school is the staff who really
care for us. They make sure we are happy and support
us with our learning. They are also very kind.
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